
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
This letter serves to confirm that MY AFRICAN WORLD FOUNDATION is one of the 
Teba Fund Trust partners in supporting rural schools’ development and support 
initiatives in the Eastern Cape province of South Africa. 
 

MY AFRICAN WORLD FOUNDATION has been instrumental in receiving, clearing, 
and distributing the educational resource materials donated by U.S - Africa 
Children’s Fellowship (USACF). The educational materials and equipment were 
donated to schools that desperately needed library books, textbooks, instructional 
equipment, and infrastructure. 
 

Whereas before, school libraries did not exist or were totally inadequate, across 
250 primary, junior secondary and senior secondary schools. Students now have 
access to thousands of books and can even take them home to read. The 
beneficiaries of this initiative include 110,000 learners in the above-mentioned 
schools as well as teachers and surrounding communities. 
 

The total number of schools in Eastern Cape is about 6,000 and the deficit is greater 
in the rural areas of the province. This includes amongst others, shortage of 
classrooms, reading materials (books), sanitation, water, and other much needed 
amenities. MY AFRICAN WORLD FOUNDATION’S objective is to create and 
maintain a conducive environment for learning. 
 

Teba Fund Trust recognized the massive deficit and inequality in education 
between rural and urban schools and with its partners contribute extensively to the 
improvement of the 70.6% pass rate of matric in 2018, which was the largest 
improvement in the country end of year results in the Eastern Cape Province.  
 

Mark Grashow, President 

US-Africa Children’s Fellowship 

475 14th Street 

Brooklyn, New York 11215 

(718) 965-2560 

(718) 809-9510 (cell) 

mars475@aol.com 



 

USACF has shipped donations to more than 900 schools in 10 African countries. Its 

impact has been enormous. Its success is dependent on in-country partners who share 

USACF’s mission. MY AFRICAN WORLD FOUNDATION hopes to a book in the hands 

of every African child. They need your help. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Grashow 
President: U.S. - Africa Children's Fellowship 

 


